
 Memorandum 
To: Wendy Shea-Tamag, Deputy City Clerk 
From: Kevin Hampton, Investigations Division Sergeant 
Date:  December 02, 2021 
Re: “Bunker Littleton” New License-  Lodging and Entertainment 

 
 
 
RE: BSC Littleton LLC. 
 
DBA : Bunker Littleton 
 
Location: 2100 W. Littleton Blvd.  Unit C 
 
Applicant:   David Dill   
 
Manager:   Jon Paul Johnson     
 
. 
Per your request, a background investigation and a new liquor license application 
review was conducted on “Bunker Littleton” and the abovementioned parties. The 
investigation included a check of Colorado Bureau of Investigation records, a review of 
the Individual History Records, and verification of application information.  
 
The applicants, David Dill and Jon Johnson, have no current or pending criminal charges 
against them and no additional derogatory information was discovered. 

 
 
               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




